CITY OF OKANOGAN

Mayor Wayne L. Turner
STATE ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY ACT

DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE

February 28, 2024

City of Okanogan:

Agency Contact: Jessica Blake, City Clerk/Treasurer

P.O. Box 752, Okanogan, WA 98840

(509) 422-3600

cityclerk@okanogancity.com
Description of proposal — The proposal includes an analysis on the current conditions of the City’s
collection system and wastewater treatment facility and the proposed capital improvements
projects to meet future demand and enhance the reliability and redundancy of the collection
system and wastewater treatment facility.

Location of proposal - The location of this proposal applies to various sites within the City of
Okanogan.

The City of Okanogan has determined that this proposal will not have a probable significant
adverse impact on the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required
under RCW 43.21C.030. We have reviewed the attached Environmental Checklist and associated
information on file with the lead agency. This information is available at:
https://www.okanogancity.com/
This determination is based on the following findings and conclusions:

The proposal is a planning document that identifies capital improvement projects

throughout the 20-year planning period. All future projects will undergo their own SEPA
checklists on a project specific basis.

This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2) and the comment period will end on March 13,
2024. Wayne L. Turner (Mayor), P.O. Box 752, Okanogan, WA 98840, (509) 422-3600,
okanoganmayor@okanogancity.com:

Appeal process: Okanogan Municipal Code — Section 18.112 Appeals
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